DAIHATSU DIESEL

July 23, 2024

Report on fire at the plant of our supplier (2nd report)

In the first report on March 7 this year, we informed that the production and supply of the intake and exhaust valves
and intake and exhaust valve seats for our products were stopped because a fire occurred at Horiyamashita Plant,
NITTAN Corporation, from which we purchase these parts, and their manufacturing facilities were damaged, and

that the delivery time of part of after-sales service parts and engine bodies might be affected.

We received a report that NITTAN Corporation had completed the restoration on May 1, 2024 and restarted the

operation of the plant as usual.

We will check the production status after the restart of the plant operation and take measures so that the delivery time

of the after-sales service parts and engine bodies will not be affected.

[For inquiries, contact]
Corporate Planning Office

e-mail : soumu.info@dhtd.co.jp



